Dixon Tourism Board

Tuesday, Sept. 18TH, 2023

at 4:30 PM

Dixon Tourism Board met Tuesday, September 18th, 2023, 4:30 PM. Board members in attendance were
Mandy Fambrough, Monica Duncan, Lori Hayes. Nicole Peavy and Jonathon Peavy were in attendance.

Mandy called the meeting to order.
Minutes were approved from Sept 5. Monica made the motion, seconded by Lori, all ayes.

Old Business was discussed about Monica getting calls in for the parade line-up. We will be getting those
flyers hung up all around the County and posting on Facebook for advertisement. We will also run and

ad in the papers to get it out to the public. We are still continuing asking for volunteers for the day of
the celebration. Monica made a motion, Lori seconded, all ayes.

New business was discussed on ordering a banner for the War in Afghanistan. Mandy will get Monica a
registration form for the parade. We have contacted Hopkins County Veterans Parade coordinator to

come to next meeting to see what to do moving forward since they have been doing these events for
some years. Monica made a motion, Lori 2", all ayes.

Next meeting will be held on October 4th @ 4:00PM at the Webster County Senior Center.

Lori made the motion to adjourn, Monica 27 all ayes.
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